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Comments: The unauthorized ANILCA cabins that have been allowed to continue to exist by the US Forest
Service should be phased out, per the original agreement. They do not belong in designated Wilderness, were
never supposed to be there in the first place, and the original policy should NOT be changed to accommodate
them. ANILCA and the Wilderness Act must not be undermined.



